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From: Beth Frankland
To: Board of Supervisors, (BOS)
Cc: Jean Cooper; Kate Farnady
Subject: Public Meeting Notice
Date: Friday, January 15, 2021 2:30:54 PM

 

Dear SF Board of Supervisors,
Below please find notice of the meeting of the GLIDE Foundation Board of Trustees public meeting.
 
Please contact me at 415-674-6184 if you have any questions or need further information. 
Sincerely,
 
Beth Frankland
Board Staff Liaison & Executive Assistant
 
 
Notice of Public Meeting:  
Board of Trustees of the Glide Foundation
February 18, 2021
5:30 p.m.
330 Ellis Street, San Francisco, 94102
Due to COVID-19, meeting will take place via Zoom, not on location. Attendees are requested to
contact Beth Frankland for the meeting link, 415-674-6184 or bfrankland@glide.org.
 
Public comments will be taken on the following agenda items:
 

1. Consent agenda
2. Committee reports
3. Staff reports
4. Announcements and other business

 
The following will be closed to members of the public:
 

5. Executive Session (matters concerning personnel, clients, donors)
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should check this email and any attachments for the presence of viruses. GLIDE accepts no
liability for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this email.


